
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

SPARK SPARK 

SIUE "Bulletin" University Archives and Special Collections 

11-21-1969 

Edwardsville Bulletin: November 21, 1969 Edwardsville Bulletin: November 21, 1969 

Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

Follow this and additional works at: https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville, "Edwardsville Bulletin: November 21, 1969" (1969). SIUE 
"Bulletin". 21. 
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/21 

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the University Archives and Special Collections at SPARK. 
It has been accepted for inclusion in SIUE "Bulletin" by an authorized administrator of SPARK. For more information, 
please contact jkohlbu@siue.edu. 

https://spark.siue.edu/
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin
https://spark.siue.edu/archives
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F21&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/21?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F21&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:jkohlbu@siue.edu


Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta ff o f  Southern Illinois University

Vol. 2, No. 6 
November 21, 1969

Parking Lot B (near the University Center) is now open, with 245 paved parking 
spaces. The charge is 10 cents for the first hour and 25 cents for each addi­
tional hour. The lot is open to all.

Students, faculty and staff using Lot 9 are reminded that the lot is to be 
used by them for infrequent contingencies, but cannot be used continuously 
to avoid purchase of a parking decal.

Each building in the academic core has a building engineer, with someone on 
duty 24 hours a day every day of the year. Individuals needing assistance 
can contact a building engineer by calling the following numbers:

Peck Building 3403
Library 3399
Science Building 3191 
Communications Bldg. 3191 
University Center 3149 
General Office Bldg. 2197

If there is no answer, call Physical Plant, 2550, or the University Center 
information desk, 2739, after 5 p.m.

Dr. David Seligman has been named coordinator for the Student Colloquium 
courses on the Edwardsville campus. This is part of the total experimental 
studies effort now headed by Dr. Donald Henderson.

Friday, Nov. 28, will be observed as a holiday. At the request of the Student 
Senate, Lovejoy Library will be open from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Classes will end 
Tuesday, Nov. 25, at 10 p.m. and resume on Monday, Dec. 1.
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